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Friendship Party On Friday, February 14 

On Friday, February 14 we will have a class Friendship Party from 
1:00-2:25. It would be nice to have 4-5 volunteers! Let me know if you 

are interested. 
NOTE: 䜀 lass must receive one. Do not address each one to individuals. 

�This takes too long to 
pass out. Your kinder may sign the cards, but they may not address them to other 

friends by name. Leave the �To:� line blank, or have them write �To: Friend�.  Please let me 
know if you have any questions! 

 

Walking Field Trip to the Post Office 
We will have our Walking Field Trip to the Creston Post Office on 

Wednesday, February 12! 
We have been working hard on writing letters and creating friendship 

cards for a special person in our lives.  
On Wednesdas笔㦂                

�Save The Date-Our Puppet Show! 
 

On February 11th, we will begin a five week experience with our 
kindergarten artist in residence RedYarn. The culmination of this 
residency is a puppet show on Tuesday, March 10 «

s  o

� �at The Oregon Children’s

 
theater. The cost for this trip is $8.50. OCT is asking that we 
purchase our tickets the first week of February. �Please send 

payment ASAP! 
 

Have a nice weekend!   
khedlund@pps.net       (503) 916-6330 




